
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 

 
 
 

                   Thursday December 30, 2019 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present except Ackerman. 

 

Minutes Approved.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

Shawn Lynch, Fire Chief, dropped off the contract for Fire and EMS. Trustees will review. 

 

 

TRUSTEES 

 

Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to haul a load of flume sand to each of the ball 

fields in the township. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes. The trustees certified 39.98 miles in 

the township to ODOT. The township trustees extended their condolences to Richard Lebold 

family and all the contributions he has done for the Village of Bolivar and the township.  There 

will be a work session at 6:00pm before the January 9 and 30 meeting to discuss fire & EMT. 

Trustee Ritterbeck and Fiscal Officer McClellan were sworn in. Trustees approved a PO for salt 

for $50,000. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was 

made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Matthew S. Ritterbeck 

___Absent_____________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Don Ackerman                                             Michael Haueter    


